
 For more information, please contact the project team at:  
 TLStreets@sfmta.com | 415.646.2227

YOU’RE
INVITED!

LEAVENWORTH STREET &  
GOLDEN GATE AVENUE 

QUICK-BUILD  

Please join us for a Virtual Open House!

PROJECTS

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency (SFMTA) will be holding two 
Virtual Open Houses for Leavenworth Street and Golden Gate Avenue 
Quick-Build Projects. These projects are an effort to calm traffic and improve 
pedestrian and cyclist visibility by implementing cost-effective and temporary design 
treatments, which can installed quickly by SFMTA crews. Join us online between  
December 15th, 2020 to January 8th, 2021. 

To attend please go to www.sfmta.com/TenderloinQBOpenHouse 

The interactive, online event can be accessed at any time during the three-week 
period. Like the SFMTA’s in-person project open houses, when you access the event 
you will be able to learn more about the projects such as the schedule, 
project background, and proposed alternatives by scrolling through 
the web page. We invite you to ask questions or provide comments by phone, 
email, survey, or by attending our office hours. Office hours will be listed on both 
Virtual Open House webpages.

https://www.sfmta.com/projects/tenderloin-covid-19-emergency-streets
https://www.sfmta.com/projects/tenderloin-covid-19-emergency-streets
http://www.sfmta.com/TenderloinQBOpenHouse


**proposal would be along a few selected blocks, further outreach needed**
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Golden Gate Avenue Quick-Build Project

Leavenworth Street Quick-Build Project

Idea A: Road diet  
with wide buffers

Idea B: Road diet with  
additional walking space
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